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Spanish learning with 3/4 and 5/6 children at Stathern Primary School 

October 2019 

 

On Tuesday before half term and this week, Señora 

Christopher, an MfL teacher from Scholars 

Academy Trust, came to teach our classes 

Spanish. 

 

 

 

 

 

We thought about how learning Spanish will help us 

when we are on holiday to impress our parents, and 

perhaps in our future careers. We thought that sports 

coaches find it useful to know different languages, 

when you work in shops and travelling abroad for our 

jobs as many countries speak Spanish such as 

Columbia, Venezuela, as well as Spain. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

We learnt to say ‘My name is……….’ in Spanish.  

 

We practised talking to our partners. Señora 

Christopher taught us how to pronounce some of 

the letters that are different to English.  

 

We were taught about the ‘upside down 

question mark’ that is at the beginning of a 

sentence in Spanish when it is a question. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We learnt how to say different words to 

describe how we are feeling. 

 

In Year 3/4 we enjoyed playing ‘Bob!’ 

 

 

We look forward to our next lessons! 

 

 

 


